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Safeguarding is 
EVERYONE’S 

responsibility.
If you have any 

concerns regarding 
the safety or welfare 
of any child, please 

contact Nerys, Taylor 
or Xanthe, our 

Designated 
Safeguarding Leads, in 

confidence. 

Xanthe 
Smith
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Nerys 
Evans

Lead DSL

Happy Birthday to the children celebrating in May!

Nursery updates:
• Weekly Lunch and Tea Menus are 

now being uploaded to the FAMLY 
newsfeed for Toddlers and Preschool. 
Normal meal feedback will remain via 
the FAMLY app each session.

• As we approach warmer months, 
please ensure your child has lots of 
spare clothes and a sun hat at 
nursery. 

• As usual we will be using the Nutmeg 
SPF 50 suncream at nursery. Please 
speak to your child’s key worker if 
you wish to use an alternative.

Dates for your diary:
• Bank holiday – 

Monday 6th May the 
nursery will be closed.

• Half term (27th-31st 
May); No sessions for 
Term-time only 
children.

• Bank holiday – 
Monday 27th May 
nursery will be closed.

• Nursery Photographer- 
Tuesday 18th June.

George                  Maisie                  Declan

William                 Carlotto                   Archie                Sienna



2-5 unit
We have been exploring the topic ‘Spring’ which has 
provided us with lots of opportunities to talk about 
growth, life cycles of plants and animals, the weather 
and changes in the environment. We have created 
some lovely artwork using natural materials such as 
flower petals and beautiful bright colours.

Development matters 2024; “Babies, toddlers and young 
children will be learning to explore and respond to different 
natural phenomena in their setting and on trips.”



Spring has sprung!
We have spent lots of time making our garden look beautiful, specifically our 
planting area. The children have helped us to plant a range of lovely flowers and 
vegetables. This has been a great extension to our indoor learning about growth 
and has also taught the children to care for their environments.

EYFS Development Matters- Understanding the world- 3 and 4-year-olds will be 
learning to:
• Plant seeds and care for growing plants.
• Understand the key features of the life cycle of a plant and an animal.
• Begin to understand the need to respect and care for the natural environment 

and all living things.



Development matters 2024; “Babies, 
toddlers and young children will be 
learning to: develop manipulation and 
control, explore different materials and 
tools”.

Baby unit
Babies have enjoyed lots of sensory 
play such as shaving foam and 
painting with various resources. Foot-
print painting was a great way to 
support the children’s gross motor 
skills, practice their walking and
balance as well as having lots of 
messy fun!



St George’s Day Celebrations!

We had a lovely time 
learning about St George’s 
Day last month. We 
looked at the English flag 
and images of knights, 
dragons, shields and 
castles. We explored red 
and white sensory trays 
and much more!



Your FAMLY App - the JOURNEY Tab

Your child's Journey tab is where you will find photos of your child 
taking part in our curriculum, termly assessments of your child’s 
progress and their Two-Year Progress Check.

You can 'like' these with the heart icon and add comments.

You can also add photos and comments about your child’s learning 
and development at home.

For more guidance, please click here.
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1. Select your child’s picture.
2. Select MORE
3. Select JOURNEY – you’ll be able to see your child’s photos and 
termly reviews here. You can scroll down to see more.
4. To create your own observation, select NEW OBSERVATION.
5. Add a comment here.
6. Upload any photos or videos you want to include.
7. SAVE your observation- select SEND FOR REVIEW. 

We look forward to seeing your observations!

https://help.famly.co/en/articles/4912450-parents-the-journey-tab#h_5bbe123762
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